
 

 

 

Northumberland Chorus of Sweet Adelines International 
 

We are a welcoming, inclusive group of women dedicated to helping each other 

improve our musical abilities while sharing the joy of four-part harmony with our community. 

 

 

Northumberland Chorus is thrilled to be able to commemorate the 40th anniversary of 

our Charter this year and we would be honoured if you could come help us celebrate. 

On Saturday, September 24th at 2:00 pm we will host a get together at Grace Christian 

Reformed Church 440 King St E. Cobourg. There will be prizes, a 50/50 draw, 

performances, refreshments and social time. 

Please RSVP as soon as possible to Northumberland Chorus. 

We are very excited to share this milestone with the community and hope you are able 

to attend. 

Cheryl Langille, Joan Porter, Sharon Pelton, Nancy Buott 

40th Anniversary Committee 
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